
 

 

We can confirm reports of an incident that occurred on our campus Friday 

evening.  As a result, one student was hospitalized but is now in stable condition 

and the other is in police custody. We extend our thoughts and support to both 

families during this challenging time. 

The safety and well-being of our students, faculty, and staff and the entire 

Westbrook community continue to be our highest priorities, and we are 

thankful for all the support and comfort we have received. We understand that such 

events can cause fear and anxiety but rest assured that the campus is safe and 

secure. Communication channels are open, and we will provide updates as more 

information becomes available. 

For more information, please contact Detective Derek McGregor at the 

Connecticut State Police-Troop F. 

We are grateful for the swift response of local law enforcement and emergency 

services. The investigation is ongoing, and we will continue to cooperate fully with 

the authorities. Our primary focus remains the safety and well-being of our school 

community. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Philip Cocchiola 

 

Philip Cocchiola 

Head of School 

The Oxford Academy 
 


